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What's Happening?  
 
•Cross Hill Trail rehabilitation. Work on 
the rehabilitation of a loop in the Cross Hill 
Trail system is well underway. The project, 
which began at the easterly crossing at 
Cross Hill has now advanced north of the 
Tiger Lily trail connection. Work is 
expected to continue as long as weather 
permits, and to continue in 2025.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Town Manager Patrick Fox on a recently completed 
portion of the trail. 
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Above: new trail edge detail. 
Right: rehabbed trail surface in foreground,  
Original trail surface in background 
 
•Thanks to departing Conservation Committee members. Conservation Committee Chair Matt Craig 
and Committee member Red Sullivan are ending their service to the town with our thanks. Red has 
graced the pages of past issues of the Gazette as one-half of the Winnick Woods “sign warriors.” In 
addition to serving as chair, Matt has rebuilt boardwalks off Scott Dyer Rd and in Gull Crest and added 
his extensive environmental science expertise to committee discussions. Both leave with the 
committee’s thanks and best wishes. 
 
Multi-user Mantras 
 
•Great Pond boating. Reminder, if you are reading this, and still have your boat on the Great 
Pond boat racks, please retrieve it asap. Boat Storage rules require that all boats be removed 
for the season, which ended December 1st. 
 
•Fire Warning. Fires should not be lit on town open space, but the current dry conditions make 
fires especially hazardous.  
 
•Cross country skiing trail courtesy. If greenbelt trails at Gull Crest are groomed for cross 
country skiing, please do not walk on the groomed portion of the trail. Both trail users and their 
pets are asked to walk on the edge of the trail to preserve the grooming. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


